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This week is the first week of ‘boosters’ where year 5 

and year 6 will be split into separate English and 

Maths classes for Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday. 

We will be doing some assessments, and year 5 will 

be learning all about ancient Maya gods! Year 6 will 

be starting their study of The Arrival. 

Spellings will be using apostrophes for 

possession. 

 

 

 

This week we will be practising our 

arithmetic skills and working on some 

investigations towards the end of the 

week.   

 

Please complete your Mathletics tasks at 

home. Don’t forget to practise your times 

tables!  

 

 

 

 


